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Waid-Lindberg, Courtney A

Sent:Friday, October 20, 2017 3:03 PM

To: Brownfield, Kristi A; Russell, Andrew R; Fogderud, Marla; Walters, Hannah D; Pribyl, Becky
Cc: Fouberg, Erin H (NSU); Anderson, Alyssa M; Hagen, Joshua S

Greetings all:

THANK YOU for agreeing to be part of the “Thinking About Grad School” panel last night (Thu., 10/19). We had a
wonderful turnout of students (20 total), and the information that you each shared was very helpful. Each of you
were honest about your grad school experiences — sharing the good, bad, and what required perseverance and
patience — and that quite possibly was the most valuable message. A special thanks goes to Alyssa for moderating the
event.

We look forward to continuing this event in the coming years, and we hope you can join us again!
Best,
Courtney

Courtney A. Waid-Lindberg, Ph.D.

Associate Professor of Sociology and Criminal Justice
College of Arts and Sciences Internship Coordinator
Northern State University

1200 S. Jay Street

Aberdeen, SD 57401

605-626-2355
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